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FRIDAY, 15 AUGUST – Discussions on the completion

of research papers with respect to the detection and
control of Ganoderma was postponed to a date to be
announced later.

The Notice of Suspension was issued by the Sustainable

Palm Oil Research Unit (SPOR), Faculty of Science and
Natural Resources (FSSA) in a statement today.

According to the statement, SPOR previously had set 19

August as the date of discussion, but for reasons which

cannot be avoided it had to be postponed.

For further information, please contact Syahriel Abdullah
at extension 5203 or Wennie Seumin at 5693.

SPOR apologised for any inconvenience caused. – SS (fl)

Media and Citra Division

Chancellery Department
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